
From: Marcus Robert (King's College Hospital NHS Foundation Trust) [mailto:XXXX XXXX@nhs.net]  

Sent: 30 November 2010 12:40 
To: Jeremy Powell 

Subject: RE: NICE STA: Follicular non-Hodgkin's lymphoma - rituximab - Appraisal Consultation 
Document 

 

Agree with conclusions  not sure there is any value in assessing the small cohort of 60-65 year olds 
separately 

Robert Marcus   

 


